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We are finished with our spot spraying on Highway 36, June 23, 2010. Our
plan is to not spray again until early fall when the Japanese Knotweed
blooms. There were no applications made to Highway 36 Today.

Here are the reports that you requested. Our next spraying might be on
Highway 101 hut were running out of time. | will let you know of any future
applications coming up. The landscape crew has been spot spraying in our
shrub beds in the Eugene Metro area using roundup.

Don’t forget the Herbicide information line 1-888-996-8080
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